
Dear parent(s)/guardian(s),  

If you have received this email, then your son/daughter participated in at least one College Board 
Advanced Placement (AP) Exam during the 2018-2019 school year.  Scores will become available 
through your son/daughter’s College Board account tomorrow, Saturday , July 7 at 
8:00am.  This email is to serve as a helpful tool to better understand your son/daughter’s AP 
scores.   

HOW TO ACCESS: 

 Click the following link and follow the prompts to view your son/daughter’s scores: 
www.apscore.org.   

o The following information is required to access scores: 
 Your son/daughter’s College Board account username and password 

 If you have not already, go to www.collegeboard.org/register to 
create a College Board account and be sure to use the same 
information on the account as was provided on the answer sheet. 

 Your son/daughter’s AP number (or school based student ID if they 
provided it on their AP answer sheet).  

o *Please note that the link above will not work until Saturday, July 7 at 8:00am 

HOW MUCH COLLEGE CREDIT DID MY SON/DAUGHTER EARN BY PASSING THEIR AP 

EXAM(S)? 

 Colleges/Universities accept credit for passing AP exams differently; please click on one of 
the following colleges/universities to see how they grant credit!  

o University of Florida 
o Florida State University 
o University of North Florida 
o University of Central Florida 
o University of South Florida 
o Florida Gulf Coast University 
o Florida Atlantic University 
o University of Miami 
o University of Alabama 
o Auburn University 
o University of Georgia 
o Georgia Institute of Technology (Georgia Tech) 

 If you do not see your son/daughter’s potential College/University listed above, Google the 
College/University’s name followed by “AP Credit” to see how they accept AP scores for 
College Credit.   

 Learn more from the following website: https://apscore-
pending.collegeboard.org/credit.html  

For any further information, please visit the College Board Advanced Placement website.  If you 
have any questions for me, please feel free to email me at trevor.abbs@stjohns.k12.fl.us.   

Thank you for all you do for Bear Nation, 
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Trevor Abbs 

Assistant Principal – Curriculum 

Advanced Placement Coordinator  

(904)547-8351 
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